
 
 

Clatsop County Sheriff’s Office  

Monthly Tip Mondays 
 

Sheriff Phillips and the Clatsop County Sheriff’s Office hope you all had a happy 

holiday season and want to wish you a Happy New Year and all the best in 2023.   

Beginning January 2, 2023, we will feature a deputy or staff member who will 

provide tips and information on subjects such as recreation safety, crime 

prevention, traffic safety, and other important topics you should know.  This is also 

an opportunity for you to meet some of the deputies and staff members who serve 

you and your community every day.  These monthly tips will be released via social 

media on the first Monday of each month.  As I roll into my 18th year with the 

Sheriff’s Office, it is my goal that we work together so you may have a safe and 

prosperous year, just as we all strive to make every year safer than the last.   

Our first feature will be Detective Jodi Libertad.  Detective Libertad will provide 

information on how to avoid being a victim of fraud as well as provide a list 

commonly used scams and what to do if you find yourself a victim of fraud or 

scams.  Look for Detective Libertad’s tips to come out on Monday, January 2nd. 

As always, if you have further questions regarding any information you may need, 

you can always contact the Clatsop County Sheriff’s Office by phone (503-325-

8635) or email at sheriff@clatsopcounty.gov .   

Here’s to a safe and enjoyable 2023! 

 

Sergeant Jason Hoover  
Enforcement Division 
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